Dear Squirrels
I hope you enjoyed your half term break and you were able to go outside and enjoy the sunshine in your local area. 
It was so nice to speak to you and/or your grownup and to hear that you are all hanging in there. I was happy to hear that you are being helpful at home in lots of different ways – William has been cooking roast dinners! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]After my work has finished I have been watering the plants – it turns out that I am not a bad gardener after all. One of our strawberries is starting to turn from green to red, how exciting! Rye took his first steps this week, which was amazing to watch. Perhaps he will be on a skateboard next week! We are trying to get him to feed himself with a spoon, however, the food ends up everywhere but in his mouth. 
Thank you for your front cover photos and other home learning updates. It has been wonderful to see all of your hard work and beautiful creations. 
Stay well and stay safe.
Best wishes,
Mr Few


